

July 18, 2020

Dear Boys & Girls Clubs of South Central Kansas Families,

Since March my message has remained the same, there is nothing more important to the Club than the safety of our members and staff. We spent the past month working on our Fall Operation Plan and Governor Kelly's announcement that schools be closed until after Labor Day, was not expected.

On Monday, we will review the executive order and determine what we can offer to address the gap between our current summer program and the school year delay. We will communicate our plan with you by the end of the week, through email and/or our TextCaster app.

Our commitment to you and your children continues to be unwavering.

Sincerely,

Junnae Campbell

Chief Executive Officer

Boys & Girls Clubs of South Central Kansas

unnal anytill